
 
 
 
 
 
 

17th May 2018 
Dear Parent/Guardian, 
 

Re: Yr 8 Trip to the Jewish Museum London, Camden Town 
 
The RS department would like to invite your Son/Daughter on a trip to the Jewish Museum London, 
Camden Town on Wednesday 18th July 2018. The purpose of the visit is further their understanding 
of the Holocaust which the students have been studying this term. 
 
At the Museum the students will be taking part in a Workshop entitled ‘Never Again Auschwitz’ 
which is based on the story of a Holocaust survivor, Leon Greenman.  
The Workshop includes the chance for the group to look around the museum as well as handle 
objects from the museum’s collection. 
 
We will be travelling as a group on public transport, please arrange for your son/daughter to meet in 
the school hall at West Hatch High School no later than 8:15am. Please also ensure their Oyster 
Card is topped up. 
 

We will leave the museum at approx. 1:30pm to return to West Hatch High School. Please indicate on 

the return slip attached your preferred route home for your child. Without a completed permission 
slip your child will need to return to West Hatch High School.  
 
Your child will need to bring a packed lunch as we have booked facilities to eat at the museum. 
Students will not be permitted to go and buy lunch unsupervised. If your child is currently receiving 
Free School Meals and you require us to supply a packed lunch please contact 
finance@westhatch.essex.sch.uk. 
 
Students will be expected to wear full school uniform (If the weather is expected to be hot students 
will not be required to wear a blazer).  
  

For the trip to go ahead we require a voluntary contribution of £5.80 per student which covers the 
entry to the museum, the workshop, and guide.  If we do not receive enough voluntary 
contributions to make the trip viable then it will be cancelled. 
 
Should you wish to secure a place for your child, payment is to be made via ParentPay and should be 
made no later than Friday 15th June 2018. Please note that places are strictly limited to 60 so will be 
available on a first come first served basis only. The trip will be made available on ParentPay from 
11am on Thursday 24th May 2018.  
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
 
Mr S Windsor, RS Department 
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 PERMISSION SLIP 

 
 
To:  Mr Windsor, 
 
Re: Yr 8 Trip to the Jewish Museum London, Camden Town 
 
 
 Student Name __________________________________________ (PRINT NAME)  
 
 

 I would like my son/daughter to return to West Hatch High School. 
 
 

 I give permission for my son/daughter to make their own way home from Woodford Station. 

 

 
 I give permission for my son/daughter to alight at an alternative tube station and make their own 

way home. 

 

 
 
Signed......................................................................   (Parent/Guardian) 
 
 
Contact Details………………………………………………………………………………….. 

 


